
 

 

 

 

Notice of Completion of Final Assessment Roll 

 

Notice is hereby given that the undersigned, the Assessor of the Town of 

New Paltz, County of Ulster, New York, has completed the assessment roll 

for the year 2023. A certified copy of the Final 2023 Assessment Roll will 

be filed in the Office of the Town Clerk of the Town of New Paltz on the 

first day of July 2023, for public inspection. 

 
      

   Shannon Harris, Sole Assessor     

      

 Town of New Paltz 

Office of the Assessor 
Mailing Address:  PO Box 550 

Town Hall:  52 Clearwater Road 

New Paltz, NY 12561 

         Shannon Harris 
Assessor 

 

Diane Lee 
         Assessor Clerk 


